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I think vote by mail is very important and we should keep it.   The system is secure, 

the cost to run it is cheaper than in-person voting machines, and it provides the best 

and convenient access for all citizens to have the opportunity to vote.   Too many 

hard working Oregonians are working full time and can not make it to a polling place, 

yet they still deserve to have their vote count.  


